
Dear Parents,  

We have had a brilliant but busy week in school.  Don’t 

forget to follow us on Facebook or Twitter for regular 

updates.   

Keeping Safe—WB 21st January 

All of the children have engaged well in our Keeping Safe 

activities.  Karen, from the NSPCC, was full of praise for 

our pupils and she thought their responses were very 

thoughtful and insightful.   

 

 

 

 

 

The children have learnt so much this week and we hope 

they will remember it for many years to come!   

 

NSPCC Workshop for Parents 

The NSPCC will be running a parent workshop on E-

safety on Friday 1st        

February at 9am in the 

school hall.   Please do 

come along. 

 

Dog Fouling 

Unfortunately, the pavements around school are not as 

clean as would like at the moment!  As a result, we have 

contacted the dog warden who will be carrying out     

patrols.  They have also sent us some Witness Report 

forms.  Should you see a member of pupil fail to clean up 

after their dog, these forms can be completed and sent 

into the council.  The penalty for failing to clear up after 

a dog if it fouls on any land which is open to the air and 

to which the public has access is a £100 fixed penalty 

fine. If the fine is not paid within 14 days, then this may 

lead to prosecution in a magistrates court with a      

maximum fine of a £1000.  If you wish to request a form 

do come and speak to Mrs Sant and Mrs Henderson.   

 

Athletics 

Well done to our Year 5 

and 6 athletes who 

came third in our     

athletics tournament at 

Holmes Chapel on 

Wednesday. 

 

Playground 

The PTA are looking to raise funds to develop our           

playground.  If you work for a 

company that offer match 

funding would you please let us 

know. 

 

Donations 

We have received a very generous donation of £1,000 

from Brereton Consolidated Charities.  Thank you from 

all of the staff and pupils at Brereton! 

We have also received donations of fancy dress clothing 

and books.  Reception received a very welcome donation 

of Orchard Tree toys and games.  Thank you to all of 

those who have donated items; they are gratefully    

received!   

Dates 

Pensarn Meeting for Y6 parents - 30th January 

NSPCC parent workshop - Friday 1st February 9am 

SRE (Sex and Relationship Education) Week - WB 11th 

February 

Valentine’s Bake Sale - 14th February  

PTA Valentine’s Disco - 15th February 6-8pm 

Half Term - WB 18th February 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

Easter Service - 29th March 2pm 

Y6 residential - 1st-5th April 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 25th January 2019 


